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Re:  Related Service Log Notification 

 

 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s): 

 

On Friday, August 23, 2019 Public Act-101 0515 was signed into law. This Act, 

amends Article 14 of Illinois School Code and requires all Illinois school districts to 

make Related Service Logs and make them available to parents at your student’s 

Annual Review Meeting or upon request. Related Service logs must “record the type 

of related services administered under the child’s individualized education program 

and the minutes of each type of related service that has been administered.” 

 

In accordance with the law, related service logs will be made available for your 

review at your students’ Annual Review Meeting. To request to view your student’s 

Related Service Log at any other time during the school year, please submit your 

request in writing to dawncompton@beecher200u.org. 

 

 

 

 

Dawn Compton 
Special Services Coordinator 
Beecher School District 200U 
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